To: Middle School Families of Wesclin Warriors

In our effort to make some necessary changes in our baseball
program, we have run into an issue within family vacations. So to
accommodate those in need, we are going to offer an extra tryout date.
The dates will now be:

July 19th
July 20th

July 27th
The tryouts will be held at Trenton City Park from 9 A.M. to 11 A.M. It

is still mandatory that you attend one of these dates if you wish to
participate in the program. In the future, we will only offer two days of
tryouts. These days will be provided to you in September to ensure plenty
of prior notice. Please plan accordingly if your son wants to be part of the
Wesclin Baseball Program.

Sincerely,

Wesclin Baseball Coaching Staff
Wesclin Middle School Administration



